GCSE Options for Year 9 Students
At the beginning of March parents/carers will receive a letter inviting them to Parents’ Evening run remotely via the video meeting platform ‘SchoolCloud’. It is vital that parents speak with their child’s teachers about their progress and to help make decisions about their option choices for their GCSEs.
In March parents/carers will also receive an options booklet which outlines the options process and contains information about all the GCSE subjects on offer.
Teaching staff will talk to students whilst in lessons about the GCSE course they are offering.
Parents/carers will receive a letter inviting them to an individual options meeting via the video meeting platform ‘SchoolCloud’. The meeting will be with the parents/carers, your child and a senior member of staff to discuss and finalise which subjects your child wishes to study for their GCSEs.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Option meetings will take place via video meetings the week beginning 28 March 2022. 

